Newsletter

Manor Park Primary Academy

Telephone: 0121 327 1023

eMail: enquiry@manorpark.bham.sch.uk **Website**: manorparkacademy.co.uk



Friday 29th March 2019

Reflection of the week: "Power is the ability to do good things for others"

This week we are celebrating:

Attendance:

Whole school attendance 95.5%

1st: Crimson 99.26% 2nd: Teal 98.67% 3rd: Cerise 98.62%

Scholars of the week:

B .: T !:	
Reception – Indigo	Mahamad Abdi
Reception – Violet	Aman Bokth
Year 1 – Copper	Tenaj Dillon
Year 1 – Gold	Hudeyfi Abdullahi
Year 2 – Aqua	Ali Hassan
Year 2 – Turquoise	Elisei Paun
Year 3 – Crimson	Whole class
Year 3 – Cerise	Salimata Sabaly Ba
Year 4 – Ochre	Abubakr Habibi
Year 4 – Bronze	Hasina Sadiqi
Year 5 – Topaz	Whole Class
Year 5 – Ruby	Ibrahim Ali
Year 6 – Teal	Syeda Fatima
Year 6 – Emerald	Sardio Takal



What's on after school next week:

Monday 1st April 2019:

No after school clubs.

Tuesday 2nd April 2019:

3:30-4:30:

- Dance Performance Club (Years 1 & 2)
- Football Club (Years 3 & 4)
- Reading Club (Year 6)

Wednesday 3rd April 2019:

3:30-4:30

- Football Club (Years 5 & 6)
- Badminton (Years 3,4,5 & 6)

Thursday 4th April 2019:

3:30-4:30

• Multi-sports club (Years 5 & 6)

Friday 5th April 2019:

No after school clubs.







The week that was...

Coffee Morning for Mothering Sunday

What an amazing turnout for our coffee morning celebrating mothers and other significant women in our children's lives. It was well organised by Miss Green and the children played their part with messages on how much they love their mums and all the things you do. The Nursery children did their bit as well to say how much they love their mums and again thank you for the



turnout to their special event. Thank you to Miss Nathwani and Mrs Khan for organising this event. I hope that Sunday is a very special day for you all.

Osborne Tower Demolition

Parents are invited to a meeting on **Wednesday 3rd April at 9am in the school hall** regarding the Osborne Tower demolition. This is an important meeting to discuss not just how the tower will be taken down but also about the disruption to the roads, access etc.

Following this meeting at 10am, there will be an assembly for children detailing how the tower will be demolished as well as staying clear of demolition sites etc.

Term Time Holiday Requests

We are receiving a lot of requests for term time leave. Can I make it clear that we **cannot** authorise these requests.

Pupils are in school for **190 days** a year which means there are **175 days** left for passport renewals, holidays etc.

Please work with us.

Our attendance has been the best it has been in a very long time, 96.5% since September. Every time we have significant absence it doesn't just affect your child's education, but the attendance of the whole school. If we are going to be **outstanding overall** we need your support.

Have a great weekend Mr Wilson



